
 

 
 

 

Village of Hanover Park, IL 
Schick Road Pump Station Improvements 

May 21, 2025/3:00 P.M.  
 

Project Engineer: Mike Gryn – Phone Number:  815-444-3324 
Email:  mgryn@goconcentric.com 

 
Engineer’s Estimate is not available for this project. 

 
Pre-bid Conference Info   
 
A Pre-Bid Conference will be held at 9:00 AM, on Thursday, May 8, 2025, at Schick Road Pump 
Station, 2401 Schick Road, Hanover Park, Illinois, 60133. Representatives of Owner and Engineer 
will be present to discuss the Project.  Bidders are encouraged to attend and participate in the 
conference. Engineer will transmit to all prospective Bidders of record such Addenda as Engineer 
considered necessary in response to questions arising at the conference.  Oral statements may 
not be relied upon and will not be binding or legally effective 
 
Description of Work: 
 
The proposed construction consists of installing a new Motor Control Center, new Automatic 
Transfer Switch, new service entrance disconnect switch, new utility meter and cabinet, new 
lighting transformer, new lighting panel, new generator docking station (future generator by 
others), removal of existing equipment, restoration, and other miscellaneous items of work 
necessary to complete the project. 
 
Information for Bidders:  
 
Specifications and complete bid documents may be obtained from the Village of Hanover Park 
website, www.hpil.org, under Bids & RFPs, beginning on Thursday, April 24, 2025.  
 

http://www.hpil.org/

